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Awarded the Pacific Rim Boulevard Roadway Illumination project to Northeast Electric, LLC in the
amount of $682,000 and authorized administrative execution of change orders up to 10 % of the total
bid. This project is funded by the General Obligation (GO) Bond as part of the Street Light LED
Projects and was included in the 2016 Budget. Funds will be allocated in the 2017 Budget in the next
omnibus. (Submitted by James Carothers)
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